
	
	

26	September	2016	

	

To	all	students	and	staff	

DUT	Durban	and	Midlands		

	

Dear	students	and	colleagues	

	

LATEST	UPDATE	ON	STUDENT	PROTESTS	

	

Please	note	that	all	lectures,	practicals	and	assessments	will	be	suspended	on	

Tuesday	27	September	2016	and	on	Wednesday	28	September	2016.		

	

This	will	 include	the	closure	of	the	libraries.	However,	all	staff	are	required	to	

report	for	duty	at	the	university.	

	

Sincerely	

	

	

Prof.	Theo	Andrew	

Deputy	Vice-Chancellor:	Operations	

	


